
 

                             ​         ADDENDUM No. 1  
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (“RFP”) Construction Services for Lease-Leaseback 

Project Delivery 
July 13, , 2018  

 
The following changes and/or additions to the RFP Documents shall apply to all responses made 
for and to the execution of the various parts of the RFP affected and all other conditions shall 
remain the same.  
 
Careful note of the Addendum shall be taken by all bidders so that the proper allowances may be 
made in strict accordance with the Addendum. Bidder shall submit their response with 
Addendum #1 prominently noted in the cover page of the response. Failure to do so may subject 
the Bidder to disqualification. 
 
 In case of conflict between RFP Documents and this Addendum, this Addendum shall govern.  
 

● ITEM #1: Increase the single sided page limit from 25 to 35.  
○ As per the Request for Proposals for Construction Services for Lease Leaseback 

Project Delivery, responses should be limited to 25 single sided pages. This is being 
increased from 25 to 35 pages.   
 

●  ITEM #2: Revise RFP response due date from July  23, 2018 to July  26, 2018 
○ The RFP for Construction Services for Lease-Leaseback Project Delivery document 

required RFP responses be submitted to PUHSD by July  23, 2018. This is being 
adjusted to have the responses due on July 26, 2018.  

 
 

 
Respectfully,  
 
Hector Gonzalez 
Director of Facilities 
Hector.Gonzalez@puhsd.org  

 
Board of Trustees:  ​Dr. Jose Luis Araux  - Edward Garcia Jr.  -  David G. Nelissen  -  Anthony T. Stafford, Sr.  -  Carolyn A. Twyman 

 


